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Prayer Letter
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. X Dear Prayer Partners
Cwa ' Samiet Alejandro Yy ?

y 2 Greetings to all of you from this dear country of Spain in the Beloved Name of Jesus. = —~——
N . & [t seems almost impossible to believe that time has flown by so quickly. It seems it was
just “yesterday” when we started this new year, and now we are already at the end of
February!

Field Address The month of December was so busy for us. We spent most of our time preparing for
Apartado 57 the activities we had planned. To start with, my wife organized our Ladies’ Special
19200 Azuqueca de H. Meeting for Christmas. Almost forty women and young ladies attended; there were
SPAIN several visitors among them. It was a blessing to all. Then, we had our Christmas

Phone and Fax: Supper for the whole church. On the 19" we held our Christmas Program for the
011-34-949-27-3831 children and the youth group. The children did very well with their singing and
E-mail Address: recitations. After that, two of our preachers presented a dialogue about the story of the

1I-known hymn, “Silent Night”. Then, the young people presented a play in four §
# We (13 . - 2 2
Absaneherd S.CO acts called: “The Brilliant Daybreak”, based on the prophecy of the coming of Jesus.

Our little auditorium was filled with about sixty people; fourteen of which were first-

Sending Church time visitors. They heard the Gospel very plainly when I preached at the end. When
Trinity Baptist Church everything was over, we gave gifts to all the children in the auditorium. It truly is more
P.O. Box 1236 blessed to give than to receive!
Wilson, NC 27894 : o
Phone: 252-291-0303 During January 21-23, we had our Missionary Conference. Brother Pedro Torres was

5 . our special speaker, and was used by God to touch our hearts. On Sunday morning, we
RasvirsiRaent yanscead had our faith promise. Our new goal for this year is 6.003,00 € (about $8,404.00).

Mission A gency Currently, we are preparing a Baptismal Service for March 13, Once a week, we have
some studies with the candidates to prepare them for baptism. It is our opinion that
they should know about the fundamentals of the Faith in order to become members of
our local church. There are six people attending these classes: (Pictured from top to
bottom) Rafael, Clemente, Javi, Daniela, Mariana, and Alexandru (not pictured).
Hopefully, all of them will be baptized. Please pray for them.

We are still praying for the unemployed that are among us. We invite you, who are in
the States, to join us in prayer. Every Saturday, we get together from 7:00 to 9:30 A.M.
to meet with our Lord, and to ask Him for help for the unemployed, as well as for

World Wide New other personal needs. Before we pray, we take some time to study about serving God. I titled this study: The
Testament Baptist Service of the Servant. It is my hope that some of our men will be more encouraged to serve the Lord in our
Missions local church.
P.O. Box 725 ) .
Kings Mountain Finally, I would like to make reference to the book I wrote last year: EI Divorcio
NC 28086 ’ Segun Dios (Divorce According to God); I wrote it in Spanish. Perhaps you know

some Spanish-speaking people that may enjoy reading the book. Divorce is a great
problem among Christians, but it is even worse among the Spanish people. You can
find the book on Amazon (http://www.amazon.com/s/ref=pd _rhf s 1?
ie=UTF8&search-alias=stripbooks&keywords=El Divorcio Segun Dios) You can also
find it in eBook format in Ecobook (http://ecobook.publidisa.com/EL-DIVORCIO-
SEGUN-Dios-LibroEbook-9788461369447.html) Perhaps you would like to share
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TTT this book with your Spanish-speaking missionaries.
“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US, Once more, thanks so much for your constant prayers for us, and for your financial
that the word of the Lord support.
may have free course, and
be glorified, even as it is In Christ’s holy name,

with you.” o
(2Thessalonians 3:1) e Sanchez Family



